Dear Wayne,

This email is days overdue however Many Many Thanks for the wonderful concert we all enjoyed last Monday at our church.

The feeling after, from the audience was definitely to have you back. We really did enjoy the entertainment and the content was so varied and of such high quality.

Thanks for keeping us in the loop of your performance dates. I will endeavour to pass on the information to the members of our congregation.

The funds raised was a clear indication of the enjoyment, over \$700.00 for the Water Project in Papua New Guinea.

Again Wayne and Team it was a great afternoon and Thanks for coming.

Kind regards and keep up the good work that going to Church can be a lot of FUN.

Rosemary Long (Eastwood Uniting Church)